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 GPISD Parents and Guardians: 
 
Galena Park I.S.D. is committed to providing educational resources and learning opportunities to 
students for the duration of this closure period. The learning resources for this first week (March 16-20) 
are focused on reviews of taught material and provide opportunities for building and refining skills 
needed for future instruction.  As such, students will not be required to turn in or submit the work this 
first week.   
 
In order to ensure ALL students have equal access to the resources, we have an online option, as well 
as paper packets for students who do not have an electronic device or internet access readily available 
at home. Please find the directions for accessing the material below. 
 
Online Access Directions: 
 

1) On Tuesday, March 17 at 4:00pm or later, go to the Galena Park ISD website: 
(www.galenaparkisd.com) 

2) Choose the STUDENTS tab and select “Online Learning Opportunities” in the directory. 
3) Select your student’s grade level and/or subject area. 

 
Online resources will be updated each Monday by 4:00 pm. 
 
Paper Packets: 
**Students who have reliable online access and devices do NOT need to pick up paper packets. 
 
Paper packets for the week of March 16-20 will be available for curbside pick-up on Tuesday, March 17, 
2020, from 4:00-6:00 pm.  Parents should pick up a packet(s) at the location selected when submitting 
the materials packet request survey: 

 GPISD Administration Building (14705 Woodforest Boulevard, Houston 77015), OR 

 Galena Park High School (1000 Keen Street, Galena Park 77547) 
 
If needed, future packets will be available each Monday evening at the same time and same locations. 
If you were not able to complete the initial GPISD Educational Materials Packet Request Form this past 
weekend, we ask you to please complete the survey here to ensure we prepare enough copies at each 
site.  Parents who have already completed the request survey do NOT need to resubmit as we will 
continue to prepare packets for you for the duration of the school closure. 
 
Dual Credit Students:  
San Jacinto College will be completing the semester using an online learning platform (Blackboard).  Be 
sure to complete the Galena Park ISD survey regarding your online and device access if you have not 
already done so.  Further instructions will be sent from your campus Academic Advisors and the 
college. 

 

http://www.galenaparkisd.com/
https://forms.gle/WXTUQY58sd3hxxTv7

